
TOWN OF WASAGA BEACH 

WATER METER TRANSMITTER REPLACEMENT PROGRAM 

 

The Town of Wasaga Beach Public Works Department has initiated a Water Meter 

Transmitter Replacement Program. Not every property in your area will be targeted for a 

replacement. 

There is no cost to homeowners or occupants, and the installations will be completed by 

our Contractor WAMCO. 

The program consists of the deactivation, removal, replacement and reactivation of the 

water Meter Transmitter Unit (MXU). The MXU is a beige rectangular shaped device, 

located on the outside of your dwelling unit.   

 

WAMCO staff will be removing and replacing the MXU without interruption to your billing 

process and in most cases, without the need to obtain access into your dwelling. Should 

WAMCO staff members encounter any issues with the system, and require access into 

your dwelling, they will leave a door hanger on the dwelling unit door.  Should you 

receive a door hanger, please follow the instructions displayed on the door hanger and 

contact the identified phone number as soon as possible.  

Should you require further information regarding the Water Meter Transmitter 

Replacement Program, please contact Public Works at 705-429-2540. 


